
 

CORRIGENDUM NOTICE – No. 5 with respect to e-Tender Notice 

No. TW-IT/OT/07/2016-17  

 

 

Please refer to Corrigendum Notice No. 4 with respect to e-Tender Notice No. TW-

IT/OT/07/2016-17 published on 14-02-2017 in the e-Tender portal, wherein the item 

no. 8 “ Oracle Database Enterprise - 8 CPU (Latest Version) “  was dropped from the 

procurement list for administrative reasons. 

 

However it is to inform you that the corrigendum notice no. 4 is hereby withdrawn 

and thus becomes null and void. As such all the items originally published in Price 

Bid Schedule are restored. The Techno commercially qualified bidders are requested 

to be present in the Price Bid opening scheduled on 23/02/2017 at 5.00 p.m in IT 

Deptt., OPTCL.  

 

 
 

Chief General Manager (IT) 

OPTCL 


